
Draft Meeting Minutes 
Stelco – Lake Erie Works Community Liaison Committee (CLC)  
31 January 2024, 11:30 a.m., Teleconference 
 

CLC Members In Attendance: 
Tyler Kelly (MECP Senior Environmental Officer), Petar Kolundzija (Stelco LEW - Environmental 
Manager), Nancy Heddle (Community Representative), Rob Phillips (President and District Manager of 
Hagersville Chamber of Commerce), Lidy Romanuk (Manager of Haldimand County Economic 
Development and Tourism) 
 
Other Attendees: 
Katie Chan (Stelco - Vice President Corporate Affairs)      
Trevor Harris (Stelco – Director Environmental Affairs)    
 

Welcome 
Attendees introduced themselves around the virtual table. 
 
Review and Approval of Agenda 
The committee accepted the agenda as presented. 
 
Coke Battery Performance – Q4 2023 
Katie provided a summary of the results of the daily and 30-day rolling average results for the Method 
303 environmental audits (tables as well as graphs).  The coke battery is in compliance with the 30-day 
rolling average limits.   
 

Tyler indicated that he and his colleague completed a Method 303 audit of the Stelco LEW Battery in 
late December and everything looked good during the audit.  
 
Additional Updates 
Stelco provided a summary of additional feedback received from neighbours in Q4 2023 and steps 
taken to resolve concerns that were raised.  
 
The proposed CLC meeting schedule for 2024 was presented and the members asked to review and 
comment within 7 days.  
 
Community Feedback 
 
Nancy inquired whether Stelco could provide an update on the status of the tree planting project.  
Katie stated that Stelco is still working on this project and that an update would be provided in a future 
meeting.  
 
Adjournment 
The next meeting is scheduled for May 1, 2024. 
 
 


